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Enactment of this bill will require an appropriation of $264,000 in FY 2009 from the Federal 
Unemployment Insurance Administrative Grant and the Commerce Service Fund to build the database.  
In FY 2010 the bill will require an appropriation of $114,000 from the Federal Unemployment Insurance 
Administrative Grant and the Commerce Service Fund to fund database maintenance. This would also 
result in a reduction in General Fund revenue of $250,000 in FY 2009 and $100,000 in FY 2010.

State Impact

Approp. RevenueApprop. RevenueApprop. Revenue
FY 2008 FY 2008FY 2009 FY 2009FY 2010 FY 2010

$0$0 ($250,000)$0General Fund $0 ($100,000)

$0$14,000 $0$0Restricted Funds $14,000 $0

$0$250,000 $0$0Commerce Service Fund $100,000 $0

$0 $0$264,000 ($250,000)Total $114,000 ($100,000)

Office of the Legislative Fiscal Analyst

Enactment of this bill likely will not result in direct, measurable costs and/or benefits for individuals, 
businesses, or local governments.

Individual, Business and/or Local Impact
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